Week beginning

STAR moments

This week's happy leaves go to:

5R: Mathew, for his respectful manners towards his peers and adults. This has really supported Mathew to build positive relationships. I have been really impressed with the appreciation he has shown whilst working with his strategic partner and with adults.

5T: Zain, for his developing positive relationships in our class. Zain has a made real effort to support his strategic partners during lessons and encourages them. He is making a real noticeable effort and we are very proud of him for it.

5PN: Adelina, for approaching every task with positivity and optimism, maintaining respect for every person she comes into contact with. Adelina brightens up our classroom with her infectious smile and enthusiasm - it is a pleasure to be in her company!



This week's learning...

In Reading, the children will continue reading about Malala and her fight for the right to an education for all children.

In English, the children will be using their oracy skills to perform and record their persuasive speeches from the perspective of Nelson Mandela. They will include a range of oracy skills, such as; changing the tone of their voice, volume control, actions and self confidence to ensure they are able to perform to the best of their ability.

In Maths, the children are will be learning all about factors, finding common factors and prime numbers.

In History, we will complete the theme of Nelson Mandela and reflect on the changes he made to the world during his life. How did he impact the world we live in today?

In Science, we will be learning all about the phases of the moon and how we see the moon from Earth.

In Art, we have enjoyed exploring different artists from around the world. Our Year 5 artists, are going to create a final illustration using the style of Takashi Murakami, including doodled styles, different tones and textures.

In RE, children will continue looking at how people show thankfulness in other religions, what it means to be thankful as well as the impact it has on the receiver.

In Computing, will continue learning all about networks and systems. The children will explore how we send messages from one device to another via the internet.

Don't forget!

P.E. is on Thursday so you need to come into school dressed in your P.E. kit with black trainers!

Fit Friday is on Friday so you need to come into school dressed in your Fit Friday kit with black trainers!

Parent consultations are on <u>Wednesday 19th October</u> 2:15-6:30pm. Please join via link that will be sent to your <u>ParentMail if you booked a virtual appointment</u>.

School starts at 7:50am each morning and finishes at 2pm each day.

Don't forget to wear your school uniform.

School closes on Friday 21st October for half term and opens on Monday 31st October.

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each day!

Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day.

Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too. Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables Rockstars too.

Keep in touch!

Email:

year5@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336